
 
 San Juan River Village Metropolitan District 

Regular Monthly Meeting Minutes 
June 13, 2024 

The meeting was called to order at 6:22 pm by Rick Moore, Vice-President.  The directors present were 
Addi Greer and Doug Hampton (via phone).  Manuel Zapata, Debbie Moore, Bonnie Weathers, and Deb 
O’Keefe, homeowners, were also present.  David McRee, Maintenance Operator, was also present.  
Cynthia Purcell, District Manager, took minutes. 

New Business: 

As the manganese levels have tested high in the wells, Plummer Engineering was consulted to address 
this issue.  Steve Omer has prepared a proposal to review available treatment technologies, and their 
applicability to fit within the existing SJRV water treatment process and building space to design a pre-
oxidation system to remove iron and manganese from the raw water supplied to the water treatment 
plant.  The cost of the services outlined in the proposal is a not-to-exceed fee of $12,220.  Rick moved to 
accept the proposal and allow Cynthia to sign a services agreement with Plummer Engineering.  Doug 
seconded and the motion carried.   

Rick adjourned the meeting at 6:23 pm.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cynthia Purcell 
District Manager 


